
PABI May 2016 Networking Meeting and Tour of the Western Closure Complex 

The Cypress Bar at Lil G’s Kajun Restaurant 
 

The May Networking Meeting was held on Thursday, May 19, 2016 at The Cypress Bar at Lil G’s Kajun 
Restaurant.  PABI held an “Extra” event prior to the Meeting, a tour of the Western Closure Complex. Led 
by the Southeast Louisiana Flood Protection Authority – West’s Jesse Noel, PABI Members and Guests 
were able to visit the largest drainage pump station in the world, right at the end of Walker Road in Belle 
Chasse.  Following the tour, Members and Guests convened at The Cypress Bar at Lil G’s Kajun Restaurant 
for networking and socializing.  PABI Chairman Robert Hopkins welcomed everyone and thanked the public 
officials who were in attendance.  Members and Guests enjoyed the delicious food and beautiful weather. 
Thank you to Jesse Noel and the Southeast Louisiana Flood Protection Authority – West for hosting the 
tour. 
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